
 

  

November 22, 2022 

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman 
House Committee on Appropriations  
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C., 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C., 20515 

 
Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

This letter amends my letter submitted on April 29, 2022, to better reflect project eligibility 
criteria.  I am requesting funding for the Erie Police Department and SWAT Division Patrol 
Vehicle and Tactical Equipment project in fiscal year 2023.  The entity to receive funding is the 

City of Erie located at 626 State Street, Room 111, Erie PA 16501.   

The funding will provide for the purchase of three new patrol vehicles.  Additionally, it will 
allow for the purchase of new tactical ballistic vests and ballistic helmets, night vision 
equipment, and an aiming illuminator to be used in conjunction with the night vision equipment.  

This will increase safety measures for members of the Department and SWAT Division.    

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 

Sincerely, 

 


